
Town of Farmington – Waupaca County  
Notice of Possible Quorum 

August 20, 2025 
 

In compliance with the State of Wisconsin Open Meetings Law, public notice 
is hereby given that members of the Farmington Town Board, and possibly a 
quorum, will be present at the following: 

Farmington Town Hall 
E913 Prairie View Lane, Waupaca, WI 54981 

Wednesday, August 20, 2025 
9:00am – 10:00am  

Purpose: Public Hearing for consideration of an amendment to the 
Comprehensive Plan, and changes to the Preferred Land Use Map. 

Town business will not be formally discussed or acted upon. 

 

s/Anjela Hamm – Town Clerk  

8-18-2025 


